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Spring 2020 book buyback for main and north 
campus 
 
Because of the social distancing efforts related to the Covid-19 pandemic, your UNM 
Bookstores on Main Campus and North Campus will not be offering a face to face 
buyback event this May*. We sincerely apologize for this inconvenience. 
 
However, we have arranged for online buyback through our sourcing partner: 
Nebraska Books. Nebraska will be offering money for most of your textbooks. 
The process is easy: 

 
• Use your UNM.edu email address to register 
• Enter your book’s ISBN. If you have more than one book, be sure to enter all 

your book ISBNs, separated by commas, spaces, or lines 
• See a price for your books, which you can decide to accept or not. 
• If you accept the price, the company will send you a label after you create an 

account (use your unm.edu email address, please) and provide the address 
to which they will send your check. NOTE: To reduce frustration, pay attention 
to the parameters for the password (8 characters, including a special 
character) 

• You will use the label to ship your book(s) 
• Company receives book and checks quality 
• Books in good condition are accepted, and a check is cut to you from the 

company 
• Books in poor condition are returned to you. 

WARNING: DO NOT sell your rental books!** 
 
Here is all you need to do: 
 

1. Click here to begin the process for obtaining a quote for your books.  
2. Follow the instructions on the page 

 
*We are no longer planning to offer daily buyback as soon as we are able to open to 
the public for limited lobby service, on Monday, May 18th between 10 a.m. and 3 p.m. 
If you are in the Albuquerque area and would prefer to obtain a quote for your books 
in person when we are finally able to offer this service in person, please monitor our 
website, bookstore.unm.edu, for days and times of service. We anticipate being open 
to the public as normal for back to school in August. 
 
**If you have rented books from us, you will receive email reminders, sent to your 
official unm.edu (or salud.unm.edu), from textbook@unm.edu. These emails will list 
off of the books you have rented for Spring 2020. You may also visit our Rental 
Returns/Information page for help. 

http://www.nebook.com/virtualsellback
mailto:textbook@unm.edu
https://forms.unm.edu/forms/rental_buyout
https://forms.unm.edu/forms/rental_buyout

